
Wednesday, May 27, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to offer camp this summer as a way to provide childcare for those who need a safe place 
for their children while working.  This summer camp will look extremely different from our traditional 
program.  We ask that you review the plans below before making a decision if it will be a good fit for 
your child.   

The Program – Camp Discovery 
This program will held at Riverfront Community Center.  Children will be placed in groups of 10, 
each group will have 3 staff assigned to their group.  These groups will be completely self-
contained and not mix with other groups.  As much as possible these groups will remain the 
same for all sessions your child is registered for.   

Each group will have a dedicated indoor and outdoor space that will not be shared, on rainy 
days each group will receive a timeslot to use the community room.  There will be no swim 
lessons, field trips and free swim will also be cancelled at the beginning of the summer and only 
resumed if deemed safe by the health department and all parent are notified.  We will utilize 
technology to take some virtual field trips and have some friendly camp competitions.   

This program will follow all state guidelines for safety in day camps including: 

• Maximum group size of 10 children with no mixing of groups 
• Daily Health screenings of staff and campers 
• All staff will wear masks or shields, campers are not required to do  
• Increased frequency in cleaning.   

We are still working out all these details and the logistics behind these guidelines and additional safety 
protocols we are looking to put in place.  As soon as details are finalized additional information will be 
released to you. 

Please use the link below to let us know your plans for the summer.  You can indicate, “Planning to 
Attend” or “I would like a Refund”. We will process full refunds for anyone who would like a refund.  If 
you paid by credit card your card will be credited. If you paid by cash or check you will get a check in the 
mail. Please allow 2-4 weeks for refunds to be processed. Town offices remain closed to the public and 
much of our staff are working remotely without complete access to all of our regular office functions. 
Your patience is appreciated. 
 
If possible, please complete the form by Sunday, May 31st so we can start to plan for the number of 
kids.  
https://glastonbury.seamlessdocs.com/f/CampDiscovery2020 

If you are registered for other Glastonbury Park & Recreation programs, you will receive an email about 
each program.  Please be patient with us as we are sending messages on each program individually.   
 
Liz Gambacorta 
Liz.gambacorta@glastonbury-ct.gov 
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